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June 2, 2014 
 
 
 
Re:  Christian Weis 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is a letter of recommendation for Christian Weis, a recent graduate of 
Woodbury University with a Bachelor of Fine Arts in Filmmaking. 
 
Christian is a serious filmmaker who excelled as an undergraduate at 
Woodbury University.  He received the Outstanding Performance by a 
Senior Student Award during the 2014 Academic and Leadership Awards 
Convocation. The award succinctly stated:    “An  individual  who  has  excelled  
in various disciplines in film and who is ready for the challenges of a career 
in  filmmaking.”  This  is  a  good  description  of  Christian’s  abilities. 
 
He has worked  exceptionally  hard  to  earn  his  straight  “A”  average  and  was  
not afraid to take on additional responsibilities.  He directed a successful 
promotional film for the Business School that helped it earn their new 
accreditation.    His  Capstone  project,  “Bricktown”,  was  the  only  Senior  
Thesis project chosen for the spring Showcase screening; and it was well 
received by the audience. 
 
Christian understands what kind of commitment it takes to succeed in the 
professional world of filmmaking,  whether  it’s  a  short  promotional  film  or  a  
feature film.  I highly recommend Christian to any potential employer who 
wants a self-starter, a knowledgeable and creative filmmaker, and 
someone they can count on to get the job done.  
 
If you have any questions about Christian’s academics, work ethic, talent 
and abilities, please  don’t  hesitate  to  contact  me. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
David Collins 
Chair, Filmmaking 
dave.collins@woodbury.edu 
818 252-5191 
 


